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TO:  Joint Steering Committee for Revision of AACR 
 
FROM: Sally Strutt, British Library representative 
 
SUBJECT: AACR3 (now RDA) Area 4 Example of simplified rules 
 
Related document: 5JSC/LC/2/CILIP response 
 
 
The British Library agrees absolutely with the CILIP response. We ask JSC to accept that 
response as one which includes our own views (and expressed more eloquently than we 
could hope to achieve). Thank you to the Library of Congress for inspiring the issues 
raised. 


